
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 
 New Year 3 virtual  

Admissions Q & A 

sessions : Monday 1st 

February 9.30 a.m. and 

Tuesday 2nd February 

2.00 p.m.  

 Children’s Mental 

Health Week: week         

beginning Monday 1st 

February  

 Half term: Monday 

15th  February to Friday 

19th February  

 British Science 

Week—Week beginning 

8th March (More infor-

mation to follow)  

 Easter break: Friday 

2nd April (Good Friday)  

to Monday 19th April  

 INSET Day: Monday 

19th April  
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 29th    

January 2021 

Spring Term  

Issue 4 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL 

DISTANCE AND WEAR A MASK 

WHEN DROPPING 

OFF/COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

PARENT SURVEY RE REMOTE LEARNING 
Thank you to all parents who completed our remote learning 

survey. The comments and feedback can be found on Class Dojo 

and the school website.  

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING  
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise 

even more!  

ANNUAL REPORTS CHANGE OF DATE  
Normally, pupil reports for Year 3, 4 and 5 go out in the spring 

term. This year your child’s annual report will be going out in 

the summer term at the same time as Year 6 reports.   

PARENT CONSULTATION 
Parent/carer consultations will follow a similar format to the  

autumn term. They will be held online via Microsoft Teams   

during the WEEK BEGINNING MONDAY 22ND MARCH. 

Parent/carers will also have the opportunity, if they prefer to 

have a telephone conversation.  

   More information will follow nearer the time.  

FREE SCHOOL MEALS  
Those parents who are entitled to FSM will have received a 

voucher online for lunches until half term. Half term will be cov-

ered by Enfield Council as it was at Christmas time. If you  are 

a key worker and your child is in school, or are a parent of a vul-

nerable child in school and are entitled to FSM, you will be of-

fered either free school meals in school OR to receive a voucher. 

If the voucher is taken up and your child is in school, packed 

lunches will need to be provided for them.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
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SMAB REMOTE LEARNING 

YEAR 3  

 

 

 

 

In RE, Year 3 are learning about Judaism. Last week they learned about The Shema, 

which is the oldest prayer found in the Torah. Stefan thought of his own prayer and 

wrote it on a scroll. 

  

Year 3 have been studying mountains and in Art, they have been learning about      

Georgia O'Keeffe. Denitsa created her own piece of art which was inspired by the artist. 

Andras in 3T has created a presentation based on some of the discoveries he has made. 

 

Year 3 have also been learning about the Ancient Egyptians and the discovery of Tutan-

khamun’s tomb. Christos has written a newspaper article about the discovery. Andras 

in 3T produced a model of a pyramid using different platforms, including using a com-

puter software and bricks. Well done!  
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SMAB REMOTE LEARNING 

YEAR 4 

  

 

There has been some fantastic home learning in Year 4! Some have been cooking 

for their family and others have been planting fruit as well as working hard to 

complete their daily remote learning tasks. Last week, they wrote book reviews 

about the book they are currently reading or one of their favourites that they have 

already read. In RE, they are continuing to explore the religion of Islam and they 

reflected on how they would welcome their loved ones into the world. Keep up the 

hard work Year 4! 

Huseyincan and Ira’s PE session 

with Miss Bell. 

Rianna & 

Damian’s  

completing 

the Music Cup 

Game.  
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YEAR 5 

 

Year 5 topic this term is the Romans. As part of their learning, this week they 

have been finding out more about one of Rome's conquered provinces, namely 

Gaul. Artur in 5L produced this well-researched and imaginative account of    

ancient Gaul and its people. He also has written a brilliant diary entry describ-

ing life in the Roman army. Ola (5E) has compiled a fact-filled report on their   

enemies, the Gauls. Laurie (5A) explores the antics of Rome's first   

emperor by giving a light-hearted recount of how once lowly Octavian 

eventually became mighty Augustus. Well done to these three, who 

along with many oth-

ers, are doing excellent 

remote learning in Year 5.   

By Artur 

By Laurie 

By Ola 
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YEAR 6 

In Year 6, their History topic is ‘World at War’. Here is an amazing collage created 

by Justin and a diary entry from the trenches written by Kelvin 6B. 

By Kelvin 

By Justin 


